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4 December 2018 

WITHDRAWAL FROM HEADS OF AGREEMENT   

LWP Technologies Limited (ASX:LWP) (Company) advises that the Company and Traprock 
Mining Limited have withdrawn from the Heads of Agreement (HOA) announced to the market in 
September 2018. 

The two Companies came to a mutual agreement after taking into account the current global market 
volatility and the ongoing weakness in the Mining Sector.  

As previously announced, ASIC has granted the Company an extension to hold the 2018 AGM 
until the 15 January 2019.  The draft Notice of Meeting has now been lodged with the ASX.  The 
meeting is scheduled to be held in Brisbane on Tuesday 15 January 2019. 

-ENDS- 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Dan Lanskey 
Chairman 
LWP Technologies Limited 
Phone: +61 (0) 451 558 018 
Email: dan.lanskey@lwptech.com 


